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         15th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Stone Age Workshop – Wednesday 27th September 2023 

As you know we have an exciting visit on 27th September for our Year 3 children from a company 

called Portals to the Past.  They will be exploring the Stone Age to the Iron Age in an immersive 

workshop. 

The children will be taking part in lots of activities during the day and if they 

would like to dress up for the day in Stone Age clothing, then they can do this 

if they wish.   

Ideas could be to wear brown clothes or animal print, or you could use a dark 

pillowcase to cut holes for head and arms and use a rope around their waist. 

We do not want you to go out and buy something so if you do not have any 

of the ideas above, please don’t worry. 

We will be making headbands in school and at some point, we will be daubed 

with red ochre, which is a natural clay. 

If you do not give permission for your child to wear the red ochre clay, please let us know in writing, 

either as an email to the office to info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk or via a note to the class teacher 

before the day. 

If you would still like to support the school and contribute to the visit and haven’t already done so, 

you can do this via your child’s MCAS app.  The visit can be found under Trips and Visits, under the 

tab that is called ‘Available’.  You can then add the amount to the basket and pay by debit card in the 

normal way. 

Many thanks, 

 

The Year 3 Team 
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